
Budget Adoption Notice:  

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to sections 17-36-11 of the Utah Code Annotated, the Davis County, Utah 2025 

Tentative budget is available for public inspection at the Auditor’s office in room 102 of the 

Davis County Administration Building in Farmington, Utah. 

 

Pursuant to Utah Code 17-16-14 as amended (effective May 1, 2024), notice is hereby given by 

the Board of Davis County Commissioners, Farmington, Utah that a public hearing will be held 

on Tuesday, December 3, 2024, at 6:00 pm in Room 303 of the Davis County Administrative 

Building, 61 S Main Street, Farmington, Utah to consider a planned compensation increase for 

Executive County Officers as defined in Utah Code 17-16-14 (2) (a) (iii) in the 2025 budget. 

 

Pursuant to 17-36-12 and 17-36-13 of the Utah Code Annotated, the Davis County Commission 

has scheduled hold a public hearing for open discussion related to the adoption of the proposed 

2025 budget immediately following the public hearing for the planned increase of compensation 

for Executive County Officers.  

 

All interested persons are invited to attend. 

 

Brian McKenzie 

Davis County Clerk 

 

 


